
 
 

EUROPEAN BRIDGE LEAGUE 
 

Headquarters: Maison du Sport International - 54 Av. de Rhodanie - 1007 Lausanne - Switzerland 

 To the attention of: 

 The Presidents of the EBL NBOs 

  

 Cc: EBL University Bridge Committee 

 

 3
rd

 January 2017 

 

Dear Presidents, dear Bridge Friends, 

From 19
th

 to 24
th

 September 2017, EUSA (European University Sports Association) with the support of the 

EBL (European Bridge League) will organise the 5th European Universities Bridge Championship in 

Fuengirola/Spain. Information is available at www.fuengirola2017.eusa.eu 

The participants will be accommodated in a 4* hotel Las Palmeras located by the beach and where will also 

be held the tournaments. The registration process is already open via EUSA Online Registration System. The 

Spanish seaside city of Fuengirola (near Malaga) will host the European Universities Bridge and Chess 

Championships –EUSA Mind Sports- from 20
th

 to 24
th

 September 2017. 

It is a competition between European Universities. Teams can be mixed up with students from different 

universities, but at least 2 students must come from the university they represent. Each country and 

university can send an unlimited number of teams. 

Provisional schedule: 

- 19
th

 September Arrival 

- 20
th

 September General technical meeting 

- 21
st

 to 23
rd

 September Competition 

- 25
th

 September Departure  

All students must at least hold a student card and apply to the EUSA eligibility rules. 

For Financial support, please contact the Sport Department of your university or your Bridge Federation. 

If you have any questions, please send an e-mail to geert.magerman@telenet.be or 

harry.vandepeppel@gmail.com. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Yves Aubry Geert Magerman 

EBL President Technical Director Bridge EUSA 


